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Notification Date:8/17/2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
As we have previously announced in a letter dated December 15, 2004, you should 
have been informed of the release of test report EDR-5389.  You should also be 
aware that test reports EDR-5336, EDR-5389, and others, will be referenced on the 
Certificate of Conformance that will be shipped with your order. 

Your Purchase Order does not require certification to EDR-5389.  However, it is 
necessary for us to include EDR-5389 on the Certificate of Conformance that will be 
shipped with your order.   

From a supplier point of view, our Certificate of Conformance will meet the 
requirements of your purchase order.  We have accepted your order and are 
proceeding to meet your delivery requirements.  However, if you do not want us to 
proceed with your order, you should respond immediately to this notification by FAX 
to 1-919-557-8777, or e-mail to qanuclear@tycoelectronics.com within two business 
days of the Notification Date at the top of this memo.         

 
If you have any additional questions about any of the nuclear grade Raychem 
products or certifications, please do not hesitate to contact either of us or reference 
our web site: http://energy.tycoelectronics.com/nuclear
 
 
Sincerely,      Sincerely, 
 

   
 
Jonathan Cornelius     Wilbert Meadows 
Nuclear Product Manager    Nuclear Quality Manager 
Tyco Electronics Corporation   Tyco Electronics Corporation 
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